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And Now........... 

 

      The News 

 

I am certain most of you are aware of the passing of 
another member, John Murphy, our secretary. We 
will miss John. John had not been very active due to 
other commitments; then his health began to fade. 
Yet, near the end, he had our club in mind and its' 
best interests. I have records that he kept and he 
made sure that they got to me. May God rest his 
soul. 
 
Please keep in mind that elections are around the 
corner and nominations are in order during October. 
We will need at least one new board member so 
think about what you could bring to the club. Step up 
and be counted. 
 
The song style for the end of October meeting is 
"cajun".  Get out that washboard! 
 
It is not too early to put on your calendar our Christ-
mas party on 12/10.  Always well attended but we 
need YOU there to keep it going. I am searching for a 
new recipe to try. There are so many good ones out 
there. 
 
See you on the 8th and 22nd! 

 
Dick 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

OCTOBER CLUB SCHEDULE 
 

 

October 8 1:30 p.m.  

 

  Club Meeting 

 Historic Grant Avenue  

216 S. Grant Street, Denver 

 

 
 

October 22 1:30 p.m.  

 

  Club Meeting 

 Historic Grant Avenue  

216 S. Grant Street, Denver 

 

OCTOBER 2017 

2017 Officers 
 

President….……...……..Dick Paige 720-220-1931 

           gwabi2@hotmail.com  

Vice President ….......Scott Paulding 303-237-8774 

Secretary…...…….......John Murphy 303-671-0123 

Treasurer……….…...Lloyd Johnson 303-366-2422  

Member-At-Large…….Forrest Ernst 303-782-5387 

Newsletter Editor…........Nancy Bale 303-829-6465 

HARMONICA HIGHLIGHTS 

www.milehighharmonicaclub.com 
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MHHC – September 10, 2017 
 
Open Mic - 

 

Scott Paulding     “Flop-eared Mule” 

Lloyd Williams     “Put Your Little Foot” 

Lloyd Johnson     “Cool Water” 

Barry Staver, Ed Martin, Paul Davies  “Old Folks at Home” aka Swanee River 

Freddy Alexander     “I’ll Fly Away,” “Swing Low, Sweet Chariot” 

Roger Bale, Ken Moyer, Tim Winkelman  “Harbor Lights,” “Walkin’ My Baby Back Home” 

Paul Davies      “All My Loving” 

Lou Acosta      “House of the Rising Sun” 

Richard Keller     “The Eyes of Texas are Upon You’ 

Jim Kummer     “Star of the County Down” 

Chris Wallace and Lee Taylor   “My Old Kentucky Home,” “Nellie Bly,” “Old Black Joe” 

Chris Wallace, Greg Coffey, Freddy Alexander “Quote Me Some Statistics” 

Ed Martin      “Let it Snow” 

Bill Kawamura     “Now is the Hour” 

 

Group Song     “Shenandoah” 

 

MHHC – September 24, 2017 
 
Open Mic 
 

LeRoy DeVries     “For These Tears I Died” 

Scott Paulding     “I Love to Sing-a” 

Johnny Flanagan     “The Rights of Man” 

Freddy Alexander     “You Better Mind,” “Take Me to the Alley” 

Chris Wallace     “The Ghost of Johnny Cash,” “Our Bright Summer Days are  

        Gone” 

Greg Coffey      “Valts Hot” 

Bill Kawamura and Ken Moyer   “Solamente Una Vez” 

Bill Kawamura     “September Song,” “Let it Snow” 

 

Group songs were played as tribute to John Murphy including:  “Danny Boy” and “Beautiful Brown Eyes” 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 



 

John Timothy Murphy 
 
Died September 14, 2017.  He was a member of the Mile High Harmonica Club, 
played and sang in the West Wind Harmonica Band and served on the MHHC Board 
as the secretary.  He will be missed. 
 
John and Joan were married 56 years and had five children:  Theresa, John, Mat-
thew, Brady and Brendan. 
 
John was employed with Diebold, Inc. for 33 years.  He had a “can-do” attitude and 
once, in order to get a tough sale at a rural Illinois bank branch, he took an unwanted 
farm kitten.  The cat, “Mr. Kitty,” was a 
family member for 21 years. 
 

John’s service was at the Queen of Peace Catholic Church.   
Several members of the Mile High Harmonic Club attended.   
The Pisces Trio (Lee Taylor, George Evans, and  Bob Savery)  
played at the reception. 


